
Dear Parents, 

I would like to congratulate the children and staff on completing a very successful Autumn term.   Every single 

person has worked so hard, both to maintain our rich and exciting curriculum and also to continue to maintain 

our high standards of achievement. Don’t forget Christmas Jumper day is on Tuesday 19th (last day of term) £1 

donations please. 

School website = www.stluke.sch.je    Facebook = St Luke’s School Jersey                                                                     

Autumn Parent Consultations 

We have added in replacement dates for the 2 
missed Autumn “Child-led” consultations. 

Appointments made for November have been 
transferred to the new dates.  You will have  

received an email reminder of the time.  If there are 
any problems or you would like to book and  

appointment please contact school. 
Please make sure you bring your child with you as 

they will be leading the meeting!  ☺ 

Welcome back Mr Sutherland! 

In January we welcome back Mr Sutherland following 
his parental leave.  Mr Sutherland will be working 

across Key Stage 2 to enable us to provide small group 
support, up-levelling and feedback to provide an   

added boost to the  children’s core learning as well as 
supporting Foundation subjects. 

Spring Term Dates 

January   
Thursday 4th - Back to School! 
Thursday 18th - Child Led Parent consultation 1  
(from Autumn term) 
Friday 19th - Spring Curriculum Letter out                                                                                      
February                                                                                                                             
Thursday 1st - Child Led Parent consultation 2  
(from Autumn term) 
Friday 9th - Parent Survey opens 
12th - 16th  Half Term 
Friday 23rd - Parent Survey closes 
March      
Thursday 7th  - Child Led Parent consultation 1  
Thursday 14th  - Child Led Parent consultation 2  
Wednesday 27th - Last Day of Term & Easter 
Church service (1:45pm) 

April        
Monday 15th - INSET Day (School is closed) 
Tuesday 16th - Back to School 

Cold Weather! 

As the temperature continues to drop please can we 
ask that next term all children come to school wearing 

their winter uniform and appropriate coats, hats, 
scarves and gloves. 

We will be going outside throughout the day and it is    
important that the children are comfortable to enjoy 

this experience rather than shivering/shaking. 

On behalf of everyone at         

St Luke’s school  

we wish you a  

Wonderful Christmas and  

Happy New Year.  


